OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
F. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

October 21, 1957

Mr. C. H. Osborne

Gulf 0il Corporation

Gulf Building

Pittsburgh 30, Pennsylvania

Dear Sir:
We enclose a copy of Order R~1037-B issued October 21, 1957, by

the Oil Conservation Commission in Case 1299, which was heard on
October 17th.

Very truly yours,

A. L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary - Director
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Encl.
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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

October 21, 1957

Mr. Bill Kastler
Gulf 0il Corporation
P.0O. Box 669
Roswell, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

We enclose a copy of Order R-1037-B issued October 21, 1957, by
the 0il Conservation Commission in Case 1299, which was heard on
October 17th.

Very truly yours,

A. L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary - Director

Encl.



DIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. 0. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICOD

September 24, 1957

Gulf 0il Corporation
P.O. Drawer 1290
Ft. Worth, Texas

ATTENTION: Production Division
Gentlemen:

We are enclosing a ecopy of Order No. R-1037-A based on Case
No. 1299, in which you will note that there is a provision

requiring Gulf to appear again at the regular Commission hearing
on October 17, 1957.

Very truly yours,

—= T &= G 2

A. L. Porter, Jre
Secretary - Director

Encl.
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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. 0. BOX 871

S5ANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

August 20, 1957

Gulf 0il Corporation

P.0. Drawer 1290

Ft. Worth, Texas

ATTENTION: Production Division
Gentlemen:

We are enclosing a copy of Order No. ii-1037 based on Case No,
1299 in which you will note that there is a provision requiring
Gulf to appear again at the regular Commission hearing on
September 18, 1957.

Very truly yours,

A. L. Porter, Jr.
Seeretary - Director

Encl.
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OlIL CONSERVATION CDMMISSION
P. O. BOX B71

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICDO

August 16, 1957

Gulf 0il Corporation
Gulf Building
Pittsburgh 30, Pennsylvanian

Attention: Mr. Osborne, Manager
Crude 0il Supply Division

Gentlemen:

We are enclosing a copy of Order No.
R-1037 based on Case No. 12399, in which you
will note that there is a provision requiring

Gulf to appear again at the regular Commission
hearing on September 18, 19857,

Very truly yours,

A. L, PORTER, Jr.,
Secretary-Director

ALP/ir

Enclosure



OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

August 16, 1957

Mr. J. G. Coates
Gulf 0il Corporation
Houston, Texas

Dear Mr. Coates:

Ve are enclosing a copy of Order No.
R-1037 based on Case No. 1299, in which you will
note that there is a provision requiring Gulf to
appear again at the regular Commission hearing on
September 18, 1957.

Very truly yours,
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A, L, PORTER, Jr.,
Secretary-Director

ALP/ir

Enclosure



